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Where can we find a Marvellous, Fluffy, Squishy, Itty Bitty?  This half term Sunflowers have been 

reading all about Eddie’s adventure as she looks for a present for her mum. They also enjoyed 

dressing up and celebrating World Book Day!  

Maths 

Reception have been exploring 6, 7 
and 8, making pairs and combining 
two groups in maths this half term.   

 

 

 

 

Science and DT 

Reception have been busy investigating how plants grow and 

what they need to survive. They even had a chance to pot 

their own seeds! 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunflowers have also been busy making puppets in DT this 

half term, using many different materials to make stick and 

finger puppets. 

Sunflowers have also been learning Makaton as part of their enrichments, and exploring different 

dance styles in PE!                                                    

 

 

 

             Eat                            Drink 

Please remember to wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Please make sure to have named 
wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/playtimes every day. 

 


